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Dear Families, 

 

It is hard to believe I have reached the end of my first term here at Eyemouth. It has been a 

busy term with lots of fun learning and achievements. A huge thank you to everyone for their 

continued support of our school as we have worked together to ensure the best outcomes 

for our children. I wish you all a happy and relaxing holiday and look forward to welcoming 

our children back to school for our final term of the year.  

 
Parent Consultations 

It was lovely for class teachers to catch up with you this week to discuss your child’s progress 

and next steps. If you were unable to attend an appointment, please contact the school office 

should you wish to discuss any aspect of your child’s learning. 

 

SBC Survey 

In the Scottish Borders we carry out quality assurance processes to evaluate the quality of 

provision across all schools and settings.  As part of this we want to gather the views of 

parents on their child’s school or ELC setting.   

 

Many thanks to all the parents who responded to this in February. We have now reopened 

the survey for those parents who have not managed to respond so far.  

 

The link for the surveys are below: 

 

Primary Survey 

 

ELC Survey 

 

We would really appreciate 10 minutes of your time to provide feedback on how school is 

for your child(ren).  The survey will be open until Sunday the 31 March.  You can complete 

one response for each of your children.  
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                           A PARTNER IN EYEMOUTH CLUSTER SCHOOLS 

 
 

 

 

 

Mr Ross Maunder, Headteacher

Eyemouth Primary School 

Coldingham Road, Eyemouth, Berwickshire, TD14 5AN 

T: 018907 50692 | E: eyps@scotborders.gov.uk 

www.eyemouthprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

Showbie 

We have now launched our Showbie learning platform with families. Letters with login 

instructions on how to access your child’s Learning Portfolio and for your child’s Class Group 

have been sent home earlier in the term. We will be using Showbie as a key method of 

reporting on your child’s progress as well as communicating learning and class events. We still 

have a number of parents and carers who have yet to sign up and access.  

 

Further advice from Showbie on all things parent/carer related, can be found here. 

 

Guidance on how to access Showbie can be found by clicking the link below. 

 

Showbie Parent Tutorial - YouTube 

 
Dates for your Diary 

 

Thursday 28th March Last day of Term 

Monday 15th April Back to School 

 

And Finally 

The Senior Leadership Team and staff would like to wish everyone a lovely holiday. We look 

forward to welcoming everyone back to school on Monday 15th April. 

 
Kind Regards 

 

Ross Maunder 

Headteacher 

mailto:eyps@scotborders.gov.uk
http://www.eyemouthprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://support.showbie.com/en/collections/53151-parents
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tWHDDXFYKnM

